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June 2019
Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a lovely holiday. We have a busy term ahead and much to look forward to, with our trip to SS Great Britain, Sports week and end of year play, to name just a few! 

We continue our topic 'What is a voyage?' and our English unit is based on 'The Wreck of the Zanzibar' by Michael Morpurgo. We have already read it to the children in school but it would be great if you could get it from the library and read it together at home too. 

Homework carries on from last term and is also on the website. Homework this week is to watch a 4 minute video clip and discuss it with your child. Please do this by Friday 7th June.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p015lztg
Thank you for supporting our focus on reading. We are continuing to ask the children to read daily at home, get their reading records signed and bring them into school to be checked, and all children in our class who do this every day will have an extra 10 minutes play on a Friday. More importantly, we hope this will get the children into the habit of reading regularly and foster a love of reading. Please also continue to support your children in learning their times tables.
As the weather gets warmer, please ensure you send your child with a named sunhat every day. We are trying to encourage the children to look after their belongings and our resources, and having their belongings named does help with this. 
Finally, thank you for your huge support for the FOLS coppers bucket challenge - our class is doing really well! Please continue to send in your coppers. 




Best wishes,
Mrs Kirby and Mrs Vaughan
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